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The hand-over ceremony for ‘The Project for the construction of Kavimba Pre-school in Chobe District’ was 
held at Kavimba Primary School on 15th June 2017. 

This project was for the construction of Kavimba Pre-school (approx. 90 m2) in the premises of the public 
primary school in Kavimba, Chobe District; about 950km north of the capital city Gaborone. US$54,560 
was granted by the Government of Japan to the Chobe District Council, the recipient, for the construction of 
the unit. After the opening ceremony, it will be ensured that opportunity to receive early childhood 
education will be firmly secured to 30 children in the village. 

During the hand-over ceremony, the Ambassador of Japan to Botswana, H.E. Mr. Masahiro Onishi stated 
that he sincerely hoped that Pre-school education would result in better academic results in the primary 
school and bring them wider possibilities for their bright future. The project was highly appreciated by the 
Former Vice President of Republic of Botswana, His Honour Dr. Kedikilwe, as well as, the various guests, 
people and children in the area. The ceremony was featured by the news on Botswana Television and Daily 
News. 
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